

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 23<sup>rd</sup> November 2021

## **Reception Christmas Nativity Costumes**

Dear Parents/Carers.

We are busy getting ready for our fantastic Reception Christmas Nativity, 'A King is Born'. As we begin to rehearse, it is now time to start thinking about costumes. We would really appreciate it if you could help us provide the costumes using clothes/materials you may already have at home; we can then return these after the performances.

Your child will be coming home with a letter today stating which character they are in the upcoming production and which costume they will be required to wear. Please can we ask you to check your child's bookbag and speak to your child's class teacher should you not receive a letter.

It would really help us if you could send your child's costume and props in by Friday, 3<sup>rd</sup> December in a clearly named carrier bag. This will allow us to begin practising in school.

If you have any problems finding something for your child to wear, please do speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

*Mr. Ryan Collard* Reception Class Teacher

Miss. Lucy Ladyman Reception Class Teacher

